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The Permanent Delegation of the Kingdom of Thailand to UNESCO presents
its compliments to the Permanent Delegations and Observer Missions accredited to UNESCO,
and the UNESCO Secretariat and, with reference to the Permanent Delegation of the
Kingdom of Cambodia to UNESCO’s Note No. NV/25.07/62 dated 24 July 2025, has the
honour to forward herewith the Statement by the Royal Thai Government regarding the
situation at the Preah Vihear Temple World Heritage Site.

The Permanent Delegation of the Kingdom of Thailand to UNESCO avails itself
of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Delegations and Observer Missions accredited to
UNESCO, and the UNESCO Secretariat, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Permanent Delegations and Observer Missions accredited to UNESCO,
UNESCO Secretariat,
PARIS.



